
 

Rock Hill Schools 

General Information about Title I 

 
WHAT IS TITLE I? Title I is a law under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act 

(ESEA) of 1965 which provides federal funds for compensatory educational services. 

Compensatory means "extra." Title I provides extra teachers, instructional assistants, 

funding for staff development, additional materials and additional supplies in the areas 

of reading and math for eligible schools. Title I programs offer opportunities for parents 

to make suggestions and recommendations regarding programs and use of Title I 

funds. Rock Hill School's Title I allocation for 2021-2022 is $4,141,810.65.  
 

 

WHICH SCHOOLS ARE ELIGIBLE? In the Rock Hill Schools, elementary schools are 

eligible for Title I services based on their Pupils in Poverty (PIP) data.  This year, 

schools with a PIP percentage of 68.8



materials and supplies, and to provide additional training and staff development for 

teachers in order to meet the needs of all students. Parent and Family engagement is 

encouraged in all Title I Schools through opportunities to serve on committees, offer 

recommendations and suggestions, and attend meetings and workshops.  

 

COMPARABILITY: Because Title I funds are for supplemental educational services to 

students, districts must prove that they are spending the same amount of state and local 

funds for all pupils before using Title I funding. Rock Hill Schools uses the 

teacher/pupil ratio and size/split methods to demonstrate comparability. 


